
 

                           

 

                    September 6, 2019 

 

 

 

The Honorable Mark Meadows 

U.S. House of Representatives 

2160 Rayburn House Office Building 

Washington, D.C. 20515 

 

Fax: (202) 226-6422 

 

Dear Congressman Meadows: 

 

          The Fleet Reserve Association (FRA) supports your legislation, the “Brian Tally VA 

Medical Care and Liability Improvement Act” (H.R.3813). The bill will require the VA to notify 

any veteran making a malpractice claim of both their care provider’s employment status and their 

options for a malpractice claim under their individual state law in 30 days or less.   

  

          The Association appreciates your dedication to veterans’ issues. The FRA point of contact 

is Brian Condon, Assistant Director of Veterans Programs, at brianc@fra.org. 

 

 

                                      Sincerely, 

                       
 

                                             THOMAS J. SNEE 

                                        National Executive Director 

 

 

TJS:bc:dt 

 


